
 

    
   

 

 

Our Ref: MBS/717.DLY 

 

18 November 2022 

 

Dear Families 

Christmas Concert at Stowmarket High School Thursday 15th December 2022 - 6.30pm – 8.30pm 

  
We are very excited to announce that we will be holding a Christmas concert on Thursday 15th December 2022. This 
will showcase items by the choir, orchestra, rock bands and many other groups and soloists.   
 

If your child has been asked to perform or help at this event, please give your consent by clicking on the link below. 
Tickets will be charged at £3.00 per person, the proceeds for this event will go towards funding the costumes and 
set for the school musical in spring. There are a limited number of tickets, so please book early.  Tickets will be 
limited to four per household and the deadline for purchasing tickets is Friday 9th December 2022. 
 
Link to tickets and parental consent: Click Here 
 
Students will be expected to wear smart school uniform for this event. Rehearsals will take place during the day on 
Wednesday 14th December and Thursday 15th December, so pupils should bring their instrument and/or music for 
both days.   
 

Students will be expected to leave school as normal at the end of the day on Thursday 15th December then return 
at 6.20pm, meeting in Lilies, whilst audience members proceed to the main school hall for the concert. During the 
performance there will be an interval whereby refreshments will be available to purchase.  
 
If you are not attending the concert and your child is participating, please ensure that you have made 
arrangements for your child to get home after the event. 
 

This promises to be a lovely event and we hope to see you there.  
 

Kind regards 
 

Dr Marie Blakey-Stoppard  
Subject Coordinator for Performing Arts 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=ul-3XKyde0aQbnzQmrXAuu5pPzg_T0NDhO3GroJWoNNUM1hOU0VBVzRJWFIyM1VRMEw1Q1hRQkY1Wi4u

